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B. >SLETB LL BEG I NS

Tryouts for basketball 
will start Wednesday, 
November 1. There are 
forty-two players who 
will be trying out for 
the team.
Those trying out for 

basketball are Brad Duf- 
field, Dick Hammons, 
Leon Zimmerman, Jack Mit
chell, Don Keltner,Randy 
Schermerhorn, Cody Stark, 
Chet Pluid, Mike Ivers, 
Monty Stark, Bruce Wey- 
demeyer, Bob Ivers, Bus
ter Tiffany, Mickey Wa
ters, Art Weydemeyer, 
Barry Schermerhorn, Den
nis Radish, Leigh Erick
son, Michael Cuffe, John 
Brumbaugh, Gary Purdy , 
Jim Hurst, Denny Stark, 
Harold McKenzie, Butch 
Hansen, Frank Bolles , 
Harold Diesen, Scott In
gram, Larry Hanson,Ralph 
Mitchell, Dave Clarke, 
Steve Hall, Farrell De- 
Lapp, Donald Hall, Roger 
Erickson, Bill Marvel, 
Jack Higle, Philip Dick
inson, Billy Roose, Eddy 
Croucher, Donnie Pluid, 
and Jim Sharp.
RESTRICTED JACKETS
Isn’t there any dis

tinction between letter- 
men and the average
student in this school?
I have noticed a number 
of students, mostly fresh 
man, who have been wear
ing letterman’s jackets. 
Have they worked hard at 
athletics and earned a 
letter? In almost every 
case the answer is no. 
Some of them didn't even 
go out for football, and 
the ones that did weren’t 
out very long. This isn't 
fair to the letterman 
who have worked hard 
everyday after school
practicing and during
the games to earn their

letter and the privilege 
to wear a letterman ' s 
jacket.
A letterman's jacket is 

a symbol of an athlete 
who has taken part in 
athletics and has earned 
his letter. When every - 
body starts wearing them 
they become cheap and 
lose their meaning. The 
people won’t be able to 
distingu:sh the plain 
student from the athlete. 
A letterman is someone 
who people recognize as 
(continued on pg. 7)

ST ,RK M IS S E S  
RECORD BY THREE 

( C o n t i n u e d  on  P g e  7)
Cody Stark, the lead

ing scorer in the North
western Class B, just 
missed setting a new 
scoring record for this 
conference this season* 
Cody scored a total of 
93 points, just three 
points short of the 
record set by Lee Swan
son of Whitefish in 1959.
LESTRUDE IN~ROSPIT,>L

Mrs. I. C. Lestrud, a 
former English instruct
or at LCHS has been con
fined to the Sacred 
Heart Hospital in Spo - 
kane due to a heart ail
ment. She will be con
fined for the next two 
weeks. Her address is: 

Mrs. I. C. Lestrud 
Room 338

Sacred Heart Hospital 
Spokane, Washington

LI  N3 T I E  BULLDOGS

The 1961 football sea
son came to an end, Wed
nesday night Lctobor 27? 
for the Eureka Lions as 
they tied with the Mis
sion Bulldogs 12-12 and 
for second place in the 
conference . standings. 
Both teams had 5 wins, 1 
loss and 1 tie, However, 

(continued on pg. 6)

Freshman candidate, 
Daunne Muehlhauser,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Lester Muehlhauser, was 
crowned 1961 Homecoming 
Queen by Harold Newton, 
president of LC club. 
The crowning of the 
queen took place during 
the half-time of the 
Eureka vs. Ronan game 
last Friday night, Cc- 
tober 20.
'Due to a tie in tne 

first election between . 
Ina Diesen and Daunne 
the student body had 
to revote to reach the 
final decision.
The other partici - 

pants for Homecoming 
Queen were: junior,
Jeanne Heibein; senior, 
Sandra Tall on; LC club , 
Susan Workman; and Pep " 
club, Barbara Morgan.
P/iYD, >Y FOR LOC. \L 
RANCHERS
Last Friday and Satur

day was pay day for many 
local ranchers when they 
delivered the calf crop 
to the stockyards on the 
Great Northern tracks. 
An order buyer from Kal- 
ispell, Mr. Lou Oliver, 
took possession of the 
calves here for shipment 
to feeder-buyers in the 
central states, be
grown out and fattened. 
Thesd feeder-buyers often
ask for- calves from a 
certain ranch, knowing 
from past■experience the 
calves will bo uniform, 
quick-gr owing and free 
from disease.
Handling the scales 

and inspecting brands 
was Homer Garrison; Mrs. 
Bolen recorded weight, 
Fritz L.amcy and Chester 
Apeland helped, sort and 
load on to the railroad 
C cl P s
Approx: imatoAy 1̂  ca^sof calwes were shipped 

out thesc-Tj two days.
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